STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24116

The purpose of this legislation is to clarify the role of the State Appellate Public Defender's (SAPD)
office in regard to representation in post conviction relief, as well as, felony appeals.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation is for clarification purposes only and does not impact current practices of the SAPD.
There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund.

Contact:
Representative Christy Perry
(208) 332-1000
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